
 
 
 
BREAKING NEWS - FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

Winners Announced for the 15th Annual M&A Advisor Awards 
Top M&A Deals, Firms and Professionals honored November 9th at the New York Athletic Club 

 
New York, NY, November 10th, 2016 – The M&A Advisor announced the winners of the 2016 
M&A Advisor Awards at the 15th Annual Gala to a lively, sold-out crowd at The New York Athletic 
Club on Wednesday, November 9th.  
 
“The award recipients represent the finest in the M&A industry in 2016 and earned these honors by 
standing out in a group of extremely impressive finalists,” said David Fergusson, Co-CEO and 
President of The M&A Advisor. “From lower middle market to multi-billion dollar deals, we are 
recognizing the leading transactions, firms and individuals that represent the highest levels of 
achievement.” 
 
The 15th Annual M&A Advisor Awards Gala honored the professionals whose activities set the 
standard for M&A transactions. This year, over 320 nominees, representing over 615 companies, 
became finalists for the awards. An independent judging committee of 35 top M&A industry experts 
determined the ultimate recipients of the awards which were revealed “Academy-Award style” at the 
gala. Click Here to view the judges.  
 
In addition to the announcement of the 2016 M&A Advisor Award winners, the 2016 Lifetime 
Achievement Award for excellence in mergers and acquisitions was presented to Thomas Farrell, 
Executive Vice President, Generational Group; and Marshall Sonenshine, Chairman, Sonenshine 
Partners; Professor, Harvard University Law School, and John Reiss, Global Head of White & Case's 
Mergers & Acquisitions Group were presented with the 2016 Leadership Award.   
 
For a detailed list of all of the Award Winners for the 15th Annual M&A Advisor Awards and a 
group photo of the Winners, please CLICK HERE.  
 
For more information, please visit www.maadvisor.com or contact The M&A Advisor at 212-951-1550. 
 
THE M&A ADVISOR 
The M&A Advisor was founded in 1998 to offer insights and intelligence on M&A activities. Over the past 
eighteen years we have established the premier global network of M&A, Turnaround and Finance 
professionals. Today, we have the privilege of presenting, recognizing the achievements of, and 
facilitating connections between the industry’s top performers throughout the world with a 
comprehensive range of services. To learn more visit www.maadvisor.com  
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http://maadvisor.net/MANY/MANY-2016/Judging_Panel_2016_MA_Advisor_Awards.pdf
http://maadvisor.net/MANY/MANY-2016/15th_Annual_MA_Advisor_Award_Winners_List.pdf

